
Membership Form 

Dear BOCES Families, Staff and Friends, 

We are excited to start planning our eleventh year! To all new SWBOCES families, WELCOME! 

SEPTA’s goal is to connect parents and caregivers with one another; help them become more 

informed about resources that are available; and talk about new, ever-changing rules and laws that 

are important for our community. We want to create a platform that invites all interested parties to 

come and share their knowledge and experience so that we can learn from one another.  We are 

looking forward to meeting you and working with you!  

The SEPTA Executive Board    

MEMBER FORM      New_____  Renewal______  Donation_______  

Dues are $10 per person   

Name:___________________________________________________________________________ 

Address:_________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone (all):_______________________________________________________________________ 

Email:___________________________________________________________________________ 

Parent ___    Teacher___     Specialist___     Other: _______________________________________ 

Paid:    Cash__________   Check #__________        *make out to: SWBOCES SEPTA   

Return the Membership form and dues in person or mail to: 

SWBOCES SEPTA c/o 

Phyllis Rizzi 

Tappan Hill School 

50 Ichabod Lane 

Tarrytown, NY 10591

(914) 366-2560




